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Talons Out! Building Bigger and Better! 
Our new University President, Dr. Ron Berry, 

helped the Industry Advisory Council and the 

School of Construction Management accept a 

check for $250,000 from the Louisiana State 

Licensing Board’s Contractors’ Educational 

Trust Fund (CETF) last fall.  

Lori  and  C. Louis Ray, sponsors, new Student 

Study Center 

Open  Computer Lab: $75,000, funded by CETF 

AGC & IAC’s Jeff Davis &  

Ken Naquin cooked over 

500 pounds of crawfish 

for the SoCM  students. 

Turner Industries, sponsor,  

new outside seating area 

Cajun 

Industries 

Classroom 

Dedication 

Spring SoCM Student Cookout 

SLC 

Inductees 
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                                     Congratulations!   

                                   Fall 2020 ULM Associate Constructors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

Spencer Brooks  James Browder William Champion 

William Davis Marlon Dellafosse Jimmie Gaiennie 

David Gardner Logan Hampton Adam Hartsfield 

Jarrod Jones Nathan Knapp Cammie Landry 
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Michael Bamburg 

Congratulations!   

More Fall 2020 ULM Associate Constructors 

 

Logan Malone Ariana Martinez Jonathan McAllister 

Micah Menard Kohl Milligan Roshan Patel 

Derek Sanders Stewart Scott Amber Smith 

Titus Stowe Andrew Wilhite 



  

 

 

 

                                                                              

 

                                                                                                                                                    

If you would like to reconnect with the SoCM and the IAC, 

please email brayton@ulm.edu. 

 

We have had a difficult time finding the recipients’ names 
and years for the Thurman Potts, Fred Culpepper, and 
Ranie Terrill Endowed Scholarships. If you received one of 
these scholarships and want to ensure that your name is 
listed on the display wall under that scholarship, please 
contact us at 318-342-1860 or email Dr. Brayton at 
brayton@ulm.edu. 

 

If you are interested in any of the various opportunities to contribute 
and be recognized for your involvement, go to the ULM School of 
Construction Management website (ulm.edu/cbss/construction/) and 
click on “Sponsorships & Naming Opportunities” to review the 
options available.  

Top SoCM Strategic Plan Funding Opportunity: 

The Industry Advisory Council (IAC)  is soliciting funds to construct a 
permanent, pre-engineered building approximately 65’x120’x20’ high 
immediately west of the classrooms. This will contain the construction 
practices lab, the materials and soils lab, and the mechanical/electrical 
lab for hands-on instruction. Expected to be completed by December 
2021 at approximately $450,000.  

Industry Advisory Council’s  2021 Award Winners 

At this spring’s IAC Awards Luncheon, held on April 23, the following awards 

were presented by IAC Chairman Andrew Barber and SoCM Director Ed Brayton:  

(clockwise from top left) Thomas Rabb, Distinguished Alumnus of the Year; Jane 

Brown, Distinguished Alumnus of the Year; Ken Holland, Constructor of the 

Year;  and Tom DeNardin, SoCM Special Recognition.  
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